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POINTING
TO THE CROSS

| Corinthians 2:2

Dear Church Family,

You are invited to join in restoring and improving a lasting legacy for our church family—one that is
truly immeasurable.

A Task Force and Committees have evaluated work needed to enhance our church facilities, making
them more accessible, safe, and welcoming. Key areas that require attention include our Sanctu-
ary, the Robinson and Dining Rooms, the Grant Street entrance, the Church offices, and the Manse.
These improvements encompass eliminating hazards and improved accessibility, HYAC upgrades,
new flooring and windows, enhanced security systems, and more.

We are truly blessed to inherit such beautiful facilities. Through worship, song, study, and hospitality,
we continually find refreshment in the Spirit of Jesus Christ. Knowing that God loves us unconditional-
ly inspires us to share our many gifts with those in our community and around the world who are less
fortunate. It is now our season of responsibility to ensure that future generations can enjoy the same
blessings we have.

We have enclosed a brochure detailing the various projects we aim to undertake, including associat-
ed costs, an approximate timeline, and answers to frequently asked questions.

If you have any questions about the projects or ways to contribute, please don’t hesitate to reach out
to one of us. Thank you for your generous consideration as we all point to the cross!

Blessings,
Mark Gensheimer

Malcolm Nimick
Co-Chairs, Pointing To The Cross Capital Campaign
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